
 
 

Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee September 6, 2018 Meeting 
for MWPAAC General Meeting on September 26, 2018  

 
   
Infiltration/Inflow (I/I) Reduction Concepts Program Update 
 
E&P discussed its recommendations for I/I reduction concepts that will be presented at the 
October 2018 full MWPAAC meeting.  It is anticipated that MWPAAC would then recommend 
selected I/I reduction concepts to King County Wastewater Treatment Division for more in-depth 
evaluation.  These concepts would then enter the implementation planning stage, where the 
details of each concept, such as roles and responsibilities, costs, and schedule would be 
developed.  The implementation planning stage would occur in 2019-2020, with approval and 
implementation of I/I reduction measures to follow. 
 
 
 
Questions?  Lisa Tobin, Chair LTobin@auburnwa.gov (253) 804-5062 
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